Montpelier Public School
214 7" Avenue

Montpelier, North Dakota 58472

To: Brian Bubach, NDHISAA

From: Mary Steele, Montpelier High School

Dear Mr. Bubach,

Our region for the one-act play has always been Region V due to small numbers of competing
schools in that region. Last year, we were switched to Region V1 for various reasons, Last year,
there were only 5 competing schools in Region V, while there were 12 competing in Region VI
in Edgeley,

We would like to be put back into Region V in order to even oyt the numbers of competing plays
in each region and because our play director iy well-acquainted with the Region V directors.

She would like to be back in Region V with familjar acquaintances and policies

If you can switch our school back before competition this year we would be very grateful. ‘We
were unable to get the paperwork done last year due to the fact that we were unable to attend the
Fine Arts meeting because of the flooding in this area.

I'do hope you will consider the Montpelier School to return to Region V

Sincercly,

Mary Steele, principal

7°d 22BTSE6PSHETOLTE 0L 6beE 68b 1L

1BOHOS A3ITE4INOW:Wo4d @R:eT 60B2-80~d



